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July 28, 2006

Mr. Steven Plunkett
Alameda County Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502
Subject: Fuel Leak Case # RO 0000307
1450 Fruitvale Avenue

Oakland, California
AEI Project No. 112779

Dear Mr. Plunkett:

We are in receipt of your letter dated June 22, 2006 which is written comment on the workplan
dated March 7, 2005 for site investigation activities at the above referenced property.

We have reviewed the letter with the property owner, Mr. Bill Phua, who had been out of the
country of late. We are requesting an extension of the stated deadline of August 1, 2006. It is
expected that approximately 60 days will be sufficient time to complete the field work and
reporting and propose a revised deadline of October 3, 2006.

We trust that this will be acceptable and appreciate your consideration in this matter. If you have
any questions in the meantime, I can be reached at 925/283-6000, extension 104 or at
pmcintyre(@aeiconsultants.com.

Cc: Mr. Bill Phua
Fruitvale-Farnam Associates, LLC
141 Woodland Way
Piedmont, CA 94611
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